
 

 

 

 

Dear Lee Hamilton Club families, 

We are sorry to inform you that the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis is 

closing its Club at the Lee Hamilton Elementary School due to low participation. 

As you can imagine, this was a difficult decision for us to make. We will continue to 

provide Club programming at the school for those families who signed up for before 

and after care until December 18, 2019. 

We invite your children to join us at one of our other locations nearest you. To 

explore the full list, visit www.bgcstl.org. As your child approaches their teen years 

(or if you currently have teens), we invite them to join us at the newly opened Teen 

Center of Excellence at 9200 West Florissant Avenue in Ferguson. If you have 

additional questions, feel free to contact Roxanne Crawford at roxanne@bgcstl.org. 

Thank you. 


